
Appendix 3

Schools in Hampshire below the Government’s floor standards based upon 
2016 outcomes.

The Government has set floor standards for both primary and secondary schools 
and has asked Local Authorities to take a robust stance towards those schools 
below floor to secure rapid improvement. 

A primary school is deemed to be below the floor standard if less than 65% of pupils 
attain the new Age Related Expectation (ARE) standard in reading, writing and 
mathematics combined and where progress is less than -5 in reading or less than -7 
in writing or less than -5 in mathematics.
  
A secondary school is deemed to be below the floor standard their progress 8 value 
is below -0.51, unless the confidence interval suggests that the school’s underlying 
performance may not be below average. This information for individual schools has 
yet to be published


